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April 10, 2013

Greetings!

We have lots of fun events coming up that we want to share with you:

This Friday at 10a.m. is the Sockhop (Statler Owners Class) meeting at the shop.  We’ll be reviewing 
the 6 important items you should be doing every 6 months for maintenance. I’ll also be demonstrat-
ing some techniques in Creative Studio, including how to make a border pattern into a border corner.  
Natalia will be here for Art and Stitch if you’d like to stay after lunch to digitize.  We’ll repeat my pro-
gram on Saturday at 10a.m. at Deb’s.  Hope you can join us!  Please RSVP so we know how many to 
expect.

Next Friday, April 19th (9-7), and Saturday, April 20th (9-5) is the Springtime in the Rockies Shophop 
at The Ranch in Loveland.  There are 22 stores represented, so come visit us!  Admission is free.  
Our shop will be closed while we’re at the show.

May 2nd-May 5th is the Denver National Quilt Show.  We’ll be there, so again, the shop will be closed 
those days.

Saturday, May 11th is the next Sockhop.  We’re pleased 
to have guest Mary McCauley here to talk about her 
dimensional fiber art.  If you are not a Statler owner, you 
are still welcome to attend this wonderful presentation at 
no charge.  Mary’s website is 
www.maryhmmccauley.com.  There will be no meeting at 
Deb’s, since we have Mary as a guest.  We must have 
RSVPs for this as space will be limited to 30 attendees.  
Mary will be doing a class for us Tue. June 25th and 
Wed. June 26th.  The class fee is $100, including lunch.  
Both her lecture and her class are being sponsored by 
the Rocky Mountain Quilt Foundation, the hardwork-
ing group who is responsible for the quilt display at the 
Rocky Mountain Quilt Festival in August.

Container Garden:  Orchid
By Mary McCauley
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We’ll be closed in the afternoon of Saturday, May 18th for 
a very special event.  It’s my parents’ (Joe and Madeline 
Gallagher) 50th anniversary!  Swing by to wish them a hap-
py day, or if you’d like to send a card, mail it to the studio at 
2025 Turnberry Rd., Fort Collins, CO 80524.  We’re always 
so grateful for all of the help and support they give us, and 
know many of you have meet them and might want to help 
us celebrate this wonderful day!

On Tue., May 21st and Wed., May 22nd, Leslie Gabrielse 
will be visiting from The Netherlands and doing a two day 
class here.  We’re already about half full, so call right away 
to sign up if you’re interested in this - he only visits every 
few years, and is a fabulous instructor.  Class fee is $170, 
and includes lunch both days.

After that, we’re off to London to teach Creative Studio and 
maintenance, but Lisa, Kathy, and Shawnette will be avail-
able.  We’re working hard to get a few stamps in the pass-
ports, and having a blast in the process.

Saturday, June 1st is Sister’s in the Hoop, Cheryl Row’s 
machine embroidery group from 10-3.  They’re working 
on some gorgeous embroidery on the leg and pockets of 
jeans.  Own an embroidery machine and interested?  Give 
us a call!

June 7-9 is the Black Hills Quitters Guild Show in Rapid 
City. We’ll have a booth, but I won’t be there as I’m attending my high school reunion here in Fort Col-
lins!  It’s my 10th.  JGiggle...

Joe’s Wedding Limo, 1963

Karlee Abbott (Detail)
By Leslie Gabrielse

http://http://www.blackhillsquilters.org/quiltshow.html
http://www.gabrielse.com
http://www.blackhillsquilters.org/quiltshow.html


www.jukeboxquilts.com
Mailing:  PO Box 488, Ft. Collins, CO 80522-0488   Shop:  2025 Turnberry Rd., Ft. Collins, CO 80524

Ph:  (970) 224-9975 or 1-855-44Quilt (1-855-447-8458)
Email:  Kelly@jukeboxquilts.com
Copyright 2013 All Rights Reserved

Saturday, June 15 is the next Sockhop group at Deb’s in Denver.  Geri Davidson will be giving the 
presentation.  We will not be meeting in Fort Collins on Friday, so join us to see one of the most in-
credible studios ever and to learn from a very talented and successful Statler owner.

June 25 and 26th is Mary McCauley’s class (see above).

Other news:

In the shop, we have all of our Bottom Line thread for sale at $10 per cone, and we now carry all of 
Signature’s cottons, both solids and varigateds.  We’re working on some other fun new projects we’ll 
tell you about in the next newsletter.

If you’re one of our Statler owners and haven’t started using Evernote, you’re missing out!  Let us 
know if you’d like a short lesson on this awesome pattern finder.

Don’t forget, we have used machines on our website.  We also are happy to help you move your ma-
chine if you’re relocating, and we’re doing table cut downs if that 14’ table is too large for your current 
space.  Call for more information.

Whew - obviously, things are pretty crazy.  We appreciate your support, and hope you have a won-
derful Spring!  After some freezing weather, and a rather pitiful snowstorm here in Fort Collins (every-
one around us got snow days yesterday but, whine, we had to go to work as Fort Collins seems to be 
in a glass covered dome...) we’re looking forward to things warming up a bit!

Hope to see you soon,
Kelly


